

RISBOROUGH RANGERS JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB



Dear all,

We are aware of the increasing popularity of small shin pads (8x5cm).

As a club, we do not agree that these pads provide adequate protection to the shin and therefore, in the intrest of safeguarding our players, we have taken the decision and voted in our Club Committee to ban them.

Please be advised that the club does **not** accept these as suffient protection and requires all players to wear full size shin pads for training and matches. Players without full size shin pads will not be allowed to participate. This decision has been taken for the safety of players. Please see below small shin pads.



Many thanks Heather & Vern

Heather Cattle / Vernon Hills RRJFC Child Welfare Officer 07523 878 655 / 07896 619313 www.risboroughrangersjfc.co.uk









